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DISTRICT TEAM 

Hello EWMA Members,  

The 2023 Georgia District Fall Mountain Ride & Camp Reunion is now 

in the history books.  We had a great turnout for the event. The District 

Team served a spaghetti dinner and fixings, plus Peach and Apple cob-

bler to our attendees on Friday night.  Musician Robby Parker enter-

tained everyone during and after the dinner with an outstanding per-

formance.  On Saturday morning the District Team and Chapter Mem-

bers was up at the crack of dawn preparing for the Pancake and Sau-

sage breakfast for the attendees.      

 

Many took advantage of the guided rides we had scheduled on Friday 

and Saturday.   All the rides were through beautiful scenic back roads. 

There were several other activities going on as well during the day,  

such as indoor games, Craft Hour “making a Gnome Scarecrow”, 

Scarecrow Scavenger Hunt, Bingo, Jenga and visiting the vendors.   

Everyone seemed to be having a lot of FUN with the scavenger hunt, 

trying to find the scarecrows that were strategically hidden throughout 

the campground.   Several asked, “where is number 4, I think it has 

been moved”.  But it hadn’t, it was just hidden very well.  However, I 

think most everyone finally found them all.   

Our Region A Directors “Jim & Sue Jackson” had the Region-A recruit-

ing table all set up in full operation and taking care of business.  Thanks 

for all that you do for the members!  
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It never ceases to amaze me how our members step up to assist when needed.  We had so many 

to assist in multiple areas such as in the kitchen, at the games, ticket sales, registration table and 

the guided rides.  Words can’t express how much we appreciate what you have done.  Your assis-

tance helped to make the Georgia District Ride-In a big success.  

We would like to say a great big Thank You to our Vendors for their support.  KD Cycles,  Moore & 

Moore Tupperware & Jewelry, Baabals Ice Cream, Steel Horse Law and MASA.  We appreciate 

their participation making our event a success.  We look forward to them being with us again next 

year.   

 

2023 Ride-In Pictures and Videos are available on the District Website at ewma-ga.com  

click on the 2023 Ride-In tab  

Stay tuned because we have big plans for 2024! 

The Georgia District has teamed up with Region-A and will be hosting a joint Georgia District/

Region-A Ride-In.  This will take place at the Dillard House Convention Center, Dillard GA on 

June 13th,14th,15th, 2024.  Flyers are now available on the District Website at ewma-ga.com. 

The Dillard House motel is the host motel and are taking reservations now, just let them know you 

are coming for the Eagle Wings Motorcycle Event.   We will have a Grand Prize totaling  

$2500.00= 2 drawings of $500 each plus 5 drawings of $300 each sponsored by KD Cycles.  

There will be more of those outstanding guided rides, Vendors, Craft Hour and much, much more 

planned just for you!   Oh and we are very excited to offer a Friday evening Dinner as an option for 

only $30.00 per person.  The Famous Dillard House Restaurant will be providing a Buffet dinner of 

(Chicken, Au Gratin Potatoes, Green Beans, Squash Soufflé, Cole Slaw, Calico Salad, Yeast rolls 

plus Dessert).  We will have an Early Bird registration drawing, so get your registration in before 

the Early Bird deadline Jan.1,2024.   

The fall is in the air and it is a great time of the year to be riding in Georgia.  However, the leaves 

are beginning to fall, so be careful of the leaf piles and wet leaves in the low places as well as the 

curves.  

Ride Safe, 

Tommy & Vicky 


